

116011L215564000107

Nick Reignger 3 SPINDLEBERRY CLOSE OXFORD United Kingdom OX4 6DU



tel: 03450507666

email: bluebadgeadmin@oxfordshire.gov.uk

Dear Nick Reignger,

We are pleased to tell you that your application for a Blue Badge was successful. We enclose a disabled person's parking badge, a parking clock for use in England and Wales and a "Your Rights and Responsibilities" booklet. You must read this booklet and ensure that you comply with the instructions.

Please check the details on the Blue Badge. If anything is incorrect, you should inform us using the contact details at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Oxfordshire County Council

PLEASE READ THE ENCLOSED BOOKLET WHICH TELLS YOU HOW TO USE THE BADGE CORRECTLY.

IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO ENSURE THAT THE BADGE IS USED CORRECTLY, TO PREVENT MISUSE BY ANOTHER PERSON AND TO KEEP THE BADGE SAFE.

PLEASE NOTE THAT YOU CAN BE FINED AND/OR PROSECUTED AND/OR HAVE THE BADGE WITHDRAWN IF YOU USE IT INCORRECTLY OR YOU ALLOW SOMEONE ELSE TO MISUSE IT.

EXPIRED BADGES MUST BE RETURNED TO THE AUTHORITY THAT ISSUED THEM.

PLEASE NOTE: Do not place this new blue badge inside a wallet with a clear plastic pocket as this may cause damage to the hologram on the badge when exposed to high temperatures.



